
Welcome!. 
Preschool: Lovable Lions, Excellent Elephants 

& Marvelous Monkeys
PreK: Zippy Zebras, Happy Hippos & Giggling Giraffes

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome new 
and returning families aboard the ark at Two by Two Me 
& You.  We are so blessed to be a part of your child's 

life everyday this school year.  It is going to be a great 
year filled with many memories.  We are going to learn a 
lot and have fun doing it!  A BIG hug and thank you to all 

of our special visitors during our staggered entry; 
whether it was Mommy, Daddy, Nanny, Oma, or Grandpa 

that came with us, it sure made our first visit very 
special!  Please remember that we strive to make this a 
'home-away-from-home' where trained, loving teachers 

aim to make each day of your child's life a beautiful one.  
We are so excited about what is planned for this school 
year.  Please feel free to come to us with ANY questions 

or concerns throughout the school year!
Smiles and hugs,

Miss Kelli & the Teachers of Two by Two Me & You

Parent Info Session
"A year filled with fun!"
Please join us Tuesday, 

September 17th
8:00 pm

(no children please)

ARRIVAL AND DEPARTURES....
the morning sesssion is 9:00-11:30 am 
and the afternoon runs 12:30-3:00pm.  
Please be understanding to the set times 
so that the classroom can be prepared 
for your child's exciting day at school.  
The doors to the classroom will open 
ONLY 5 min. before class begins.  Parents 
are asked to bring their children to the 
classroom door and pick up in the 
classroom for security/safety reasons. 
It is very important that you remember 
to sign your child in and out each day.  

September 2019

Each month you can access a monthly newsletter 
online.  It will inform you of important dates to 
remember; such as birthdays, holidays and will 

always highlight our fun day/field trip in advance 
so you can make necessary arrangements if you 

would like to join us.  
www.twobytwomeandyou.com

(780) 591-4333 or info@twobytwomeandyou.com

We welcome families to join us 
for our MOVIE THEMED SUPPER!
 Please refer to invitation attached and

 RSVP on the sign up sheet.
 (Located above sign in table)

Please send HEALTHY 
SNACKS for your child.  We 
encourage parents to pack 
two food groups for snacks.  
Please do not send large juice 
boxes as they are rarely 
finished and often spilled.  
Water is available.  

WE ARE NUT FREE!

Please LABEL your child's 
name on their school items 

(backpack, lunchbag, shoes,
boots and coats).

EXTRA CLOTHES are a great idea in 
your child's back pack!  Bathroom 
mishaps and spills do happen and can 
require your child to change outfits.

Meet the Teacher's
Wednesday, Sept 25th

The TOOLS TO SUCCEED board (front entrance) has 
miscellaneouse items that our school could use.  Families are welcome 

to contribute any of these school supplies.  
This is not mandatory.

Happy Birthday to
Austin (Zebra) 3rd

Dice (Lion) 7th
Nate (Hippo) 8th

Letti (Elephant) 9th
Bastian (Lion) 10th
Bodie (Hippo) 12th

Aislinn (Monkey) 15th
Chyanne (Zebra) 24th
Emma (Monkey) 25th


